News story: GC team thanked for
leading interactive DNA extraction
workshop

Dr Malcolm Burns represented the UK at the European Network of GMO
Laboratories (ENGL) Steering Committee meeting held at the end of June

Dr Malcolm Burns, Principal Scientist and Special Advisor to the GC,
represented the UK at the 33rd ENGL Steering Committee meeting held at the
JRC-Ispra (Italy) site in June.

Malcolm gave a presentation to the ENGL Steering Committee, summarising the
outcome and action points resulting from the DNA extraction workshop he had
helped organise and chair in early June. The ENGL Chair and Head of Unit of
Food and Feed Compliance (EC Directorate F), Prof. Hendrik Emons, personally
thanked Malcolm for the model approach to organising such an interactive
workshop, citing all of the positive feedback he had received from
participants in attendance at the event.

As a result of the workshop, the ENGL Steering Committee approved a draft
proposal to establish a new Working Group in this topical area and asked
Malcolm to contribute to the mandate of the Working Group. Malcolm was also
asked to spearhead any publications from the workshop, and to consider
leading on any official EU/ENGL guidance in the area.

For more information on our work on the GMO area contact us.
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